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Our Ref: BQ:DL 

MEDIA RELEASE 

WARREN ROAD TRAFFIC HAZARD 

Coonamble Shire Council advises that there is plant/machinery blocking a lane of the Warren 
Road about 11km south-west of the intersection of Warren Road and the Castlereagh Highway. 

Primary producers and harvest crews moving large machinery should avoid using this section of 
road at this time. 

An alternative route is possible via Gulargambone. 

Further updates will be available on Live Traffic NSW. 
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